Item 44 Newsletter

Background

In November 2021, Cllrs gave approval to fund the Winter and Spring edition of the new Rugeley Record Newsletter. These newsletters have now been printed and delivered.

The latest newsletter cos £778 to print and £320 for delivery for 11,000 copies.

The current annual budget for the Newsletter is £4,160 which, given the increasing costs of materials will be insufficient for the coming year.

Proposal

It is proposed that Cllrs consider and annual budget of up to £5,000 for the newsletter.